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McConnell Slide Remediation Works Completed 
 

 
 

Update to January 24, 2023 Media Release 
 

The remediation of the McConnell Slide is now complete, with ongoing work for demobilization and 
environmental monitoring still taking place. This work was completed by Progressive Ventures 
Construction, Bear Creek Construction and McElhanney: 

• Progressive Ventures Construction- contracted for the mitigation work. 
• Bear Creek Construction- contracted for the rock source, with some being sourced from the 

Kitsumkalum Quarry. 
• McElhanney- contracted for the engineering, surveying, and environmental aspects of the work 

during and post construction. 

Funding for this project was provided by the Ministry of Emergency Management and Climate Readiness 
(EMCR) to undertake mitigation work to protect city infrastructure as well as for monitoring throughout 
construction and three months post construction phase. 

Throughout this project, contractors have been in contact with , Ministry of Environment, Department 
of Fisheries and Ocean and Kitsumkalum First Nation to address instream river erosion, fish habitat and 
other environmental concerns. 
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